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Works on the slipway next to the Malta Canoe Federation in Il-Port ta' Marsamxett 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners and the general 

public that works on the slipway next to the Malta Canoe Federation in Il-Port ta’ 

Marsamxett (shown hatched in red on attached chart) will start with immediate effect 

and will remain valid until further notice. 

 

A silt curtain will be deployed on the outer limit of the area shown hatched in red on 

attached chart 

 

Due to the above mentioned works, the slipway and adjacent quay will not be 

accessible. 

 

Mariners are advised to keep a sharp lookout and navigate with extreme caution and at 

slow speed (no wake) when in the vicinity. They are to obey any instructions issued by 

Valletta Port Control (Valletta VTS) on VHF channel 12.  
 
 
 
 
 

Chart affected: BA 177 
 




